Avon Chamber Healthcare Council 11/20/17 Meeting #7
Starting in the New Year of 2018- We are looking at relocating our meetings.

Looking for hosts. Some suggestions included: River Ridge at Avon, Atria Landing, Hartford
Healthcare, Farmington VNA, Carmen Funeral Home, Middlewoods of Farmington, and
Residence of Brookside.

Will be sending email looking or hosts quarterly. River Ridge at Avon has volunteered to
host January’s meeting.

Please bring your own lunch. This will be a working lunch meeting.
Sharon was pleased to announce that PA4U now has Regina who has joined her team as an organizer.
Review of the Healthcare Launch-

Great networking event, but, we did not have a lot of traffic.

Next event we focus on marketing, venue, demos, and companies/venues we can partner with to
increase traffic/awareness.

The Library was a nice venue, but, we did not get any support from the Library.
The next event will be in the Spring.

Develop new demos that the public may come for.

Look at targeting a certain demographic and target that specifically.

*For the next meeting- please come with suggestions on what type of venue/company we can
partner with that would bring in a large crowd.

Some suggestions included: Farmers Market at the library, Healthtrax, Carmons Funeral
Home, and Business after Hours.

Currently looking for volunteers (do not need to be experienced speakers) for the Speaker Bureau.
Please send 2-3 sentence bio., topics you would cover, and contact info. Examples have been attached.

Jeanne has retired from the Chair position and the Council is currently looking for a new chair.

We will not be meeting in December. The next meeting will be on January 15, 2018 at River Ridge At
Avon. We will have an agenda present at the meetings moving forward.



